
ANOTHER SATISFIED CUSTOMER 

 

Dave (Glickman) –     

Wanted to drop this line to thank the Service Team that was on 

site here at 9250 West Flagler today. They were extremely 

professional and efficient with the crane operation and motor 

replacement. Having Cornell Balancing onsite exceeded my 

expectations and really went over the top. I don’t think the 

motor and gearbox-driven fan has ever run so smoothly, at least 

since I have been here. Chris (Bavaro) is also doing a top rated 

job on our chiller leak repair. His attention to detail is so 

refreshing, because I thought this concept had been lost over 

the years. Again, I want to thank you and your Team for 

delivering a level of service that is a cut above.   

Sincerely,  
 

Cory-Paul L. Romaniuk, CPMM  
Chief Building Engineer Supervisor 
CBRE | Asset Services 
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